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On Saturday, August 20th and Sunday, August 21st from 9am to 3pm both days there will be a

garage sale to benefit Greyhound Rescue of NY at the home of Don and Laura Brundage located
at 51 Whitney Rd. South., Saratoga Springs, NY. We are asking our members to donate a gently
used item or items to the garage sale. Please send a picture of the item or items to be donated

to ljwells626@yahoo.com so we can arrange a time for the donation to be dropped off. Items do
not need to be dog or greyhound related. Please feel free to stop by on the days of the garage

sale to say "hi" or just to do some shopping! If you have any questions please feel free to contact
Laura, Paula, or Doreen.

Thank you!
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